
Vermonters for Justice in Palestine condemns the vile charges of anti-
Semitism and death threats against Anuradha Mittal, chair of Ben & Jerry’s

Independent Board of Directors.

These charges and threats came after the Board decided that the company should end the sale of 
ice cream in Israel’s illegal settlements in Occupied Palestine next year and not renew its 
licensing agreement with the company's Israeli franchise. 

We commend Ms. Mittal and her fellow board members for decisively setting Ben & Jerry’s on a
path to severing its commercial ties with Israel’s settlements.  Their action took political courage 
and moral integrity.

The barrage of hate, slander and vitriol directed against Ms. Mittal for her principled leadership 
of the Independent Board must cease now, and those who threaten her must be exposed and held 
accountable under the law.

We further call on Vermont’s elected officials at the municipal, state and federal level to 
condemn the attacks against Ms. Mittal and express their support for Ben & Jerry’s decision to 
stand by its social justice values rather than sell its “peace & love” ice cream in Israeli 
settlements.


